TANQUE VERDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 13
NOTICE OF THE GOVERNING BOARD
June 2018

Pursuant to A.R.S. 38-431.01, notice is hereby given that three or more members of
The Tanque Verde Unified School District Governing Board may attend the following
meetings and events:

June 11, 2018 Open Forum: Possible Change in Arizona State Mandated Testing
Tool — 6:00 p.m. at TVHS in the Library

Dated this 7th day of June 2018
Tanque Verde Unified School District No. 13



